
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, March 1 , 1966

FROM THE REGISTRAR: All students who did NOT register for the Spring
quarter are expected to file a discontinuance 
notice with the Registrar as soon as possible. 
Those who will be registering late should plan 
to do so on MARCH 28th, the day before the new 
quarter commences.

FROM DEAN LACKEY: The dates for the spring vacation have been changed
from those listed in the catalog. There will be one 
week interim between quarters instead of a week’s 
vacation in April.

The last official day of activities for the winter 
quarter will be Thursday, March 1 7 . The Spring 
quarter will resume with registration on Monday, 
March 28 and classes begin Tuesday, March 29.

FROM THE LIBRARY: Library fines which have not been paid by Wednesday,
March 2nd, will be sent to the business office a*d 
added to accounts.

MISSIONARY SOCIETY: Miss Pearl Estep and Miss Florence Schaffer, mission­
aries to Bolivia will be the speakers on Friday,
March

BASKETBALL: Thursday, March 3 , 8:30 p.m. against Mountlake College.
Friday, March k,  7 :0 0 p.m. against either L.B.I. or 
P.S.C.B., whichever of the two wins their game (that 
is, if we beat Mountlake we will play the winner. We 
will win, won't we!)



FINAL EXAMINATION SCHEDULE

Winter Quarter, 1966

Monday, 
March 14

Tuesday, 
March 15

Wednesday, 
March 16

Thursday 
March 17

8:00 2,3 TTh
1 TTh

Freshmen English 
Rice C-l, C-2 
Hulten F-l

2 MWF 
2 M-F

(except Bi 110 A]

1 MWF 

1 M-F

10:00 3 MWF k MWF *+,5 TTh
5 MWF

(except Bi 110 C)

3 M-F k M-F (Bi 110 A,C) 5 M-F

12:00 Women* s P. E. Men's P. E.

Classes for the Spring Quarter begin Tuesday, March 29


